
            

 

 
 

 

 

Corpus Christi School 

Trent road 

SW2 5BL 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

 

This is a reminder about our trip to the Tate Britain on Monday the 27th January.  

We will be visiting the Tate Britain to see the Steve McQueen project which the current 

Year Four Corpus Christi children have been a part of.  

 

The children will need to be in their full school uniform and bring a packed lunch on this 

day. A school trip bag will be sent home on Friday for children to bring with their packed 

lunch in.  Please ensure there are no nuts or glass.  

 

We kindly ask for children to be in school for 8.40am as we will be leaving promptly at 

9am.  

 

Thank you to those parents who have kindly volunteered to accompany us on the trip. 

Please could you meet us by the black gate on Trent Road on this day? 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued co-operation and support, 

 

 

 

 

Miss Kriechbaum                       Mr Fenlon 
rkriechbaum@corpuschristi.lambeth.sch.uk  lfenlon@corpuschristi.lambeth.sch.uk  
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